
Weather Cancelation Policy reminder— 

In the event of a tornado watch or warning for our area 
one hour before a scheduled service or church activity, 
that activity or worship service will be automatically can-
celled...If a worship service is to be cancelled, announce-
ments will be attempted by the prayer line and church 

email. However, we cannot promise the word will get out in time. If the 
weather is threatening please consult the local media for weather up-
dates. If unsure, you may contact your district elder.  

 
Our next meeting is THIS    

Sunday, May 7, 7pm             
at the BARN. 

Plan ahead— May 21, 7pm —our year end party will 

be a bonfire.  

 
Our 

last 
regular 

meeting for the 
season will be 
Wed, May 17, 

6pm at Church. 

  
   We’re meeting Sun, May 14,      
7-9pm, at the HUSH Building 

 
 Snack & Drink— 
    Nick & Morgan DeRuiter  
 

Our next GEMS 
meeting is THIS 

Wed, May 10, 
6pm!  

This will be our      
season finale. 

 
Moms/Grandmas/
other significant 
grown-up friends are 
invited to attend and 
enjoy an ice cream 
sundae while we 
award badges and 

prizes for a great GEMS    
season. 

TEEN 22 

grades 9-12 

Girls 1st—5th grade  

“The Tie that Binds” Quilt Show will be held on Friday, May 12 from 10-5 
and Saturday, May 13 from 10-2 at NMCS.  Come enjoy the beautiful display of 
quilts crafted by local quilters.  Admission is $5 and lunch by donation.  All   
proceeds go to support Christian Education.  
 
Aetna CRC is having a Community Breakfast,  Sat, May 13, from 8–11 a.m. 
Plan on pancakes, sausage, fruit salad, coffee and orange juice.  Offering is 
freewill and will go to the Aetna Benevolent Fund. Come hungry. 
 
It is time to replace the Friends Ministry Pickup truck that was graciously 
donated to us several years ago. The truck is used by the thrift store, farm and 
helping hands ministries. If the Lord moves your heart to respond to this need 
with the donation of another pickup truck, or a financial donation toward the  
purchase of one, we would be grateful. Mailing Address: PO Box 399, Lake 
City, MI 49651. Please call 231-839-8816 or email us at:  
friendsministry@yahoo.com, for more information.  
 
Walk 4 Life—is Sat, June 3– Rotary Performing Arts Pavilion. Registration  
begins at 8:30am/walk begins at 9. There is an insert in your mailbox. See for 
Carla Brummel or Linda Koetje for more information 
 
Windmill Tours, located in McBain, is planning a bus trip to Louisville, Ken-
tucky February 14-17, 2018. We will be visiting the Creation Museum and the 
Ark as well as the National Machinery Show and other local sights. We would 
love to have you come with us for a great time! Contact Dave Lawson at 231-
942-1111 or Ruth Stahl at 231-878-4961 for information. 
 
 
 

Boys 1st—5th grade  

 
Stride for the Prize 5K Run/Walk—Prosper Booster 
Club will be holding their annual 5K Run/Walk in  
Falmouth again this year!  This timed race will be  
Saturday, May 27 at 9:00am.  

Pre-register by May 8 for $25; all other entries are $30. If 
you have any  further questions or if you would like a  
registration form emailed to you, please contact Mike at 
633-7270 or Sheri at  510-0996. Forms are on the table 
in the Fellowship Room or you can go to                     
prospercrc.org.  All proceeds will benefit Prosper CRCôs 
Christian  Education. 

mailto:friendsministry@yahoo.com

